
2022 WALDO VILLAGE AND UTILITY NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Utility Accounts: The Village will be upgrading to a new Utility Software. Starting February 1st, meters 

will be read and billed monthly. February’s billing will still look a bit different because it will have January 

and February’s meter reading on the bill.  

A few reminders:  

• If you’ve received a letter from the Village asking for you to call and make an appointment to have your meter 

changed, please do so at your earliest convenience. Having all meters changed to radio read will substantially 

cut down the reading time.  

• Starting in February all residents who have a deduct meter will be responsible for calling in, emailing, or 

uploading to the website their deduct meter read.  

• Also in February, residents will have the option to have their utility bills emailed monthly. There will be a sign 

up for residents wanting that service.  

• Utility payment options: residents are welcome to continue paying via cash or check as before. However, 

there are a few new options for payment. The Village offers credit card payments through Allpaid. If you 

would like more information, please contact the Village office. Once the Village switches over to the new 

utility software, residents will have the option for direct payment. How direct payment works is that you still 

receive a bill showing the total due, but instead of sending in payment, the payment is taken directly from 

your checking/savings account on the due date. There is an authorization form to fill out.  

• Accounts not paid in full by October 1st, will be sent a letter. If payment is not received by November 1st a 10% 

penalty is added. If by November 15th payment hasn’t been received, the total amount will be sent to the tax 

roll.  

• The Village offers a deferred payment agreement, if you are having trouble paying the full amount due. Please 

contact the clerk for more information.  

2022 Spring Election 

• April 5, 2022 

The Spring Election will have (2) two-year term Trustee positions on the 

ballot.  

The current Trustees whose term ends in April are Mike Hintz and Chris 

Madgwick. 

If you are new the Village, have moved to a different location in the 

Village, or have changed your name, please note you will have to re-

register to vote. To check your registration status, request an absentee 

ballot, see who’s on your ballot, or see where you vote go to 

www.myvote.wi.gov or call the Village Office at (920) 528-8121. 

Also remember all voters need a photo Id to vote.  

 

 

 

TAX COLLECTIONS-2021 

Personal Property Tax: Paid 

in full by January 31st of each 

year. 

Real Estate Tax: 

First Installment due by 

January 31st: Payable to the 

Village of Waldo 

Second Installment due by 

July 31st-paid directly to the 

Sheboygan County Treasurer. 

508 New York Avenue, 

Sheboygan, WI 53081-4126. 

If you are not paying in person and would 

like a receipt, please include a self-

addressed stamped envelope.  

 

 

 

THE VILLAGE IS IN NEED OF 3 

ELECTION INSPECTORS FOR THE 2022-

2023 ELECTION CYCLE. IF YOU ARE 

INTERESTED, PLEASE CONTACT THE 

VILLAGE OFFICE AT (920) 528-8121. 

http://www.myvote.wi.gov/
https://nowcastsa.com/blogs/what-id-do-i-need-bring-vote-texplainer
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2022 WALDO 
COMMUNITY EVENTS 

• February 15, 2022, possibly a 
Primary election (Village Hall, 
810 W. Second St)  

 

• March 13, 2022, annual Waldo 
Fire Department brat fry 
(Memorial Hall) 

 

• April 5, 2022, Spring election 
(Village Hall, 810 W. Second St) 

 

• Date TBD: annual Waldo Lions 
Club Pork Chop Dinner 
(Memorial Hall, 308 W. 1st St) 

 

• August 09, 2022, Partisan 
Primary (Village Hall) 

 

• September 1-5, 2022, 
Sheboygan County Fair, 
Fairview Drive, Plymouth 

 

• Date TBD: annual Waldo Fire 
Dept. fish fry/fire safety event 
at Fire Dept/Village Hall (810 W 
2nd St.) 

 

• October 29, 2022,  (Sat.), Waldo 
trick or treating 4-7p.m./ 
Community party 7-9 
(Memorial  Hall) 

 

• November 8, 2022, General 
Election (Village Hall) 

 

• November 14, 2022, Public 
Hearing on 2023 Village Budget, 
Board meetings follow 

 

• December 3, 2022, Breakfast 
with Santa (Memorial Hall) 

VILLAGE REMINDERS: 

❖ Winter Parking Restrictions are in effect until April 1st, 2022. 

There is no parking on the streets from 2:00 a.m.-6:00 a.m. 

❖ Dog Licenses are required in the Village of Waldo. All dogs 

that are 5 months of age or older are required by WI State 

Statute to be licensed. Proof of current rabies vaccine is 

required. License cost $5.00 for spayed/neutered and $12.00 

for non-spayed/neutered. Failure to obtain a license by March 

31st will result in a late fee of $15.00 per animal.  

❖ Burn permits are required in the Village. They are valid for a 

year from purchase date and cost $10.00. 

❖ Snow needs to be shoveled from sidewalks within 24 hours of 

snowfall. 

❖ Snow is prohibited from being placed in the road. Also, snow 

should not be piled at or near intersections to obstruct the 

view of pedestrians or operators of motor vehicles.  


